
 

 

 

 

 

NEW WOKINGHAM ROAD SURGERY NEWSLETTER 

 

15th May 2025 

 

NEW GP JOINING THE PRACTICE  

 

We are pleased to announce that a new GP will be joining our practice.  

 

Dr. Christine Carter will be starting on 1st June 2025 and brings with her a strong 

foundation of up-to-date clinical knowledge, enthusiasm and a commitment to patient 

care. 

 

To support a balanced workload across the practice, some patients may be 

reassigned to Dr. Carter as their registered GP. This will not affect access to 

appointments with other clinicians, and patients will continue to receive the same 

high standard of care. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

 

Drs Evans & Bishop 


